
 
 

February 28, 2025 

Dear WPS Families, 

Our kindergarten registration process is officially underway! If you have an incoming 
kindergartner or know a family with a child ready to start school in the fall, please encourage 
them to begin the registration process as soon as possible. We are excited to welcome our 
newest Cowboys to Wyoming Primary Schools! 

We also have some fantastic upcoming events to look forward to: 

 Fourth Grade Concert – Tuesday, March 11 at 6:30 p.m. (Pendery Center)​
Our fourth graders have been working hard to prepare for their concert, and we can't wait to see 
them showcase their talents! 

 Third Grade Musical – Monday, March 17 at 6:30 p.m. (Pendery Center)​
Our third-grade students are ready to take the stage in their musical performance! We know it 
will be a wonderful show. 

 Family Literacy Night – Thursday, March 13 at 6:30 p.m. (Wyoming Middle School)​
Join us for a superhero-themed Family Literacy Night filled with engaging, literacy-related 
activities for students and their families. This is always a fun evening to celebrate the joy of 
reading together—we hope to see you there! 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to seeing many of you at these 
exciting events! 

Have a great weekend, 

Dr. Gina Kirchner 

Principal, Wyoming Primary Schools 

Counselor Corner 
This week all WPS classes participated in a lesson related to Erin’s Law.  Erin’s Law is a 
state-mandated initiative requiring public schools to provide age-appropriate instruction on 
recognizing, preventing, and responding to child sexual abuse. The goal is to equip students 
with the knowledge and skills necessary to recognize unsafe situations and seek help when 
needed.  Please follow-up with your children at home to see if they have any questions about 
what was presented in their class, and feel free to reach out if you have any further questions. 

Kindergarten Information Night 



We had a fantastic turnout for last night’s Kindergarten Information Night—thank you to all who 
attended! It was wonderful to connect with families and share important details about the 
transition to kindergarten at Wyoming Primary Schools. 

For those who couldn’t attend or would like to review the information, you can access the 
presentation slides here: Slide Deck. You can also find additional details about our kindergarten 
program on our website: Kindergarten Registration Page. 

If you know a friend or neighbor with a child ready to start kindergarten in August, please 
encourage them to check out these resources and begin the registration process. We’re excited 
to welcome our newest Cowboys to WPS! 

As always, feel free to reach out with any questions. 

Class Placement Parent Input 
As we begin planning for the 2024-2025 school year, we value your input in the class placement 
process. On Thursday, March 6, Class Placement Input Forms will be sent home in Thursday 
Folders. These forms provide you with an opportunity to share any considerations you would 
like us to keep in mind when making class assignments for next year. 

Completed forms are due by Friday, March 21. While we welcome your insights regarding your 
child’s learning style and needs, please do not request a specific teacher, as we carefully 
consider multiple factors when making placements. 

Thank you for partnering with us to support your child’s success. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach out. 

Upcoming Dates 

●​ Family Literacy Night - Thursday, March 13th - 6:30-7:30 - Wyoming Middle School 
●​ Spring Break - March 24th - March 28th  

View the full WCS calendar here.   

News from Around Wyoming​
Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, including: 

●​ Finance Friday 
●​ Primary Facilities Project Design Process: Workshop 1 on March 6 
●​ Upcoming Events 
●​ City of Wyoming Upcycle Day moves to WMS on April 5 
●​ A Class for Young Dog Lovers 
●​ Summer Camp Option: Xavier Women's Soccer Camp 
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